
 
 

Dr. A.P.J. Abdul Kalam Government College 
New Town, Rajarhat 

 

Notice No: 872                                                     Date:08/06/2022 

 

NOTICE 

 

It is hereby notified that no online classes shall be held from now onwards. 
Students are to attend special classes (offline mode only) during the summer 
vacation as and when deemed necessary by the respective departments. 
Teachers are requested to ensure the completion of the syllabus and arrange 
for mock-tests if possible.   

 

 

   -Sd- 
 Principal 

 Dr. A.P.J. Abdul Kalam 
Government College 

 


